

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

- t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074
- e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Friday 20th December

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

Another wonderful term at school, long and tiring but wonderful none the less with so much to celebrate and be thankful for. The children have produced some wonderful Nativities and concerts; enjoyed by all who attended as they showcased their talents. My thanks as always go to all the staff whose dedication and hard work is key to such success and happiness in school.

The children have also shown great social conscience this term as we help the needy and poor of our community. Last week we delivered a mountain of goods to Cornerstone and we have a cheque for £680.08 for Centrepoint, a charity in Manchester that assists homeless young people. Thank you all for your amazing generosity.

The Christmas Fair was also a great success and we raised over £1300! We have since purchased a new media system in the hall to help with celebrations and curriculum enrichment.

Next term will also be very busy dates for which will be added over the holidays and dinner money next term with be £57.50 or £11.50 per week if you prefer.

Finally I would like to wish you all a very happy and holy Christmas celebration.

Mass will be celebrated at St Hugh on Christmas Eve at 7pm and Christmas morning at 11.30am.

See you all in 2020!

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





